
































Sandoval lodge #76 is proud to announce the creation of 
the Entertainment/ Social committee approved at last stated meeting.  
Chaired by Bro. Jonathan Muñiz with Bro. Juan Saini and Bro. Bill 
Whelchel curating fun times. First meeting was held on Oct. 18. This 
meeting brought fruitful ideas for the month of November once 
approved by lodge. Some ideas talked about. 

Ex. Bi- monthly breakfast gatherings, Monday or Sunday night football, 
and bowling nights. Ideas are accepted and appreciated.  Once approved 
brothers will then be getting a formal invitation.

For more information - stay tuned via Lodge email announcements or email 
Brother Jonathan at NMSWTeam@gmail.com












